November 5, 2012

Mr. Shahab Biazar, PE Hydrology Division, Development and Building Services City of Albuquerque PO Box 1293 Albuquerque, NM 87103

> Re: Sawmill Crossing Grading and Drainage Plan Engineers Revised Stamp Date 11-5-12 (H-13/D057)

Dear Mr. Biazar:

In response to several comments made at DRC about the sidewalk around the Band Saw Place cul-de-sac, I am resubmitting the grading and drainage plan to provide more elevation information on the area behind and south of the cul-de-sac. I also called for grass block to be placed on each side of the spillway.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

MARK GOODWIN & ASSOCIATES, P.A.

John MacKenzie, PE Senior Engineer

JMM/jmm

f:\\11047\sawmill crossing\hydr2ltr.doc

DECERWE Nov o 5 2012